
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 15th March 2024 

Weekly Attendance (W/C 04/03/24) 

               AM 1 - 88%  PM 1 - 77.78% 

               AM 2 - 70.37%       PM 2 - 95% 

                AM 3 - 93.33%       PM 3 - 66.67% 

               AM 4 - 78.18%   PM 4 - 62% 

                AM 5 - 89.61%        PM 5 - 81.87% 

Please call the nursery daily to update us on your child’s  

absence — 01282 457235. 

Chicken Pox Update 

We have had a second wave of chicken pox in nursery.  If 

your child develops spots, they must stay at home and not 

come into nursery as they are extremely contagious. 

Children can return to nursery once the spots have crusted 

over.  Thank you.   

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

We have had a fantastic week celebrating Number Week!  
Thank you to all the parents who attended the ’Stay and 
Play’ sessions and for your 
donations to the NSPCC charity. 

We loved sharing all the key 
skills and language children use 
in maths with you that are 
essential for setting those firm 
foundations to ensure children 
are school ready.  Most 
importantly we learnt that 
maths is everywhere and we 
use it everyday! 

We hope you will be able to 
practice the key skills and 
vocabulary at home with your 
children which will support 
them in getting ready for 
school.   

If you would like any further 
information about supporting 
your child in maths, please ask 
your key worker and they 
would be happy to help.  

Have a great weekend everyone! 

Bunny Hop Reminder 

Children are participating in the Bunny Hop for Pendleside 

Hospice on Wednesday 27th March 2024.  Please make 

sure you return your sponsorship envelope by this date. 

 

 

Purple Day 

To support one of our families, on Tuesday 26th March we 

are going to be wearing purple to support The Daisy  

Garland.  A donation box will be in reception on this day.   

Progress Meetings 

We would like to invite you into nursery to discuss your 

child’s progress.  Please see letter attached for more  

information.  

Items in Nursery 

Please ensure your child does not bring any unsuitable or 

dangerous items into nursery.  A very small battery was 

brought onsite this week - this can pose a choking risk to 

children.  

A reminder that any sweet treats must be given to  

children once off nursery premises as we are a Healthy 

School and cannot have these food items on site.  


